Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting
January 8, 2009
Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley

7:20---—-Meeting called to order by Dick Weaver (vice-president) ---There were 19
members present---the minutes for December were read by Robert Burks (secretary)
---a current financial report was given by Charles Vincell (treasurer) ---in the year

2008 the club had a membership of 127---the current membership as of January 8, 2009
is 40

7:30---—-General Discussion---During November and December concerns about levels
at the field have been made---the club office of Field Marshal has been established---
Ken Murdock has accepted the responsibilities of field marshal---the club has three
sound level meters that will be employed at the field---the meters will be used by;

Ken Murdock (field marshal), Charles Vincell (secretary) and Dick Weaver (vice-
president) ---club members are encouraged to purchase their own sound level meters---

7:45-----More General Discussion---All club members were reminded that you are
required to sign into the Log Book when you arrive at the field (before you fly) and
indicate in the Log Book when you leave---noise level at the field for fueled aircraft
is 89db at 25 feet and noise level for electric aircraft flying on fuel days is 79db at 25
feet----mufflers are required on all engines---a motion was made, recognized and
accepted to continue rental of the Cedar Grange #534 for 2009

8:00-----Show and Tell---Ken Murdock brought an electric aircraft, the predator, by
Hobby Lobby

8:05--—--Raffle by Ted Moser---Items acquired from RC Hobbies, Covington

8:20-----Meeting Adjourned



